
 
 

 

 

April 6, 2023 

 

 

Dear Dr. Stanley Crooke 

 

With great excitement, I share your selection as the 2022 annual Steven C. Beering Award winner at 

Indiana University School of Medicine. The Indiana University School of Medicine Steven C. Beering 

Award honors an internationally recognized individual for outstanding research contributions to 

advancing biomedical or clinical science. The applicant pool for this award was deep and talented. We 

appreciate Dr. Richard N. Hellman’s support of your nomination. The committee viewed your seminal 

findings and the field-changing implications your work has had—and will continue to have—in 

biomedical sciences as outstanding. 

 

As chair of the committee, I invite you to give a virtual talk in fall 2023 hosted by Indiana University 

School of Medicine to accept this award and present your outstanding research to our eager audience. In 

addition to this special presentation, you will receive a plaque and a $25,000 prize. 

 

Thank you very much for your time and acceptance of this award, and we look forward to your lecture. 

Let me know if there are any questions you have. 

 

Congratulations, and thank you for accepting this award! 

 

 
 

Fletcher White, PhD 

V. K. Stoelting Professor of Anesthesia 

IUSM Faculty Awards Committee Chair 

fawhite@iu.edu 
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